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Molemole Municipality hereby issues this erratum for Bid number:
MLM/FNC/01/2016/17 for the preparation of annual financial statements
advertised on the 11 May 2016 on Sowetan.

Prospective service providers must note that the service as previously
advertised will no longer be for two financial years ending 30 June 2016
and 30 June 2017. The municipality will appoint a service provider for only
1 financial year ending 30 June 2016.

Briefing session is still 17" May 2016. Bid will now be evaluated on 80/20
preference point system with functionality remaining the same. The new
closing date for this bid is change to the 26" May 2016.

Makhura NI, Municipal Manager
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